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considered public records and will be made available to the public and the media uJacpon request. Therefore, your email message may be 
subject to public disclosure. If you do not want your email message released in response to a public records request, do not send email to 
the Public Service Commiss ion. Instead, contact this office by phone. 
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Antonia Hover

From: Claude Gerstle <cgerstle22@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 29, 2021 12:29 PM
To: Ashley Weber
Cc: Ana Ortega; Office of Commissioner Fay; Office of Commissioner Graham; Ellen Plendl; 

Office of Commissioner Passidomo; Office of Chairman Clark; Office of Commissioner 
La Rosa

Subject: Energy efficiency

Dear Ashley, 
I don't know what FP & L's current goals are for improving energy efficiency but you might be interested in this 
report 

Several studies show that improving energy efficiency is a key tool for decarbonization. The International Energy 
Agency’s global roadmap to reach net-zero emissions by 2050, for instance, calls for efficiency improvements 
averaging 4% per year through 2030, about 3 times the average over the last 2 decades. 

https://www.aceee.org/research-report/u2104 
 
Regards, 
 
Claude Gerstle 
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Antonia Hover

From: Tammy Lettieri <info@email.actionnetwork.org>
Sent: Thursday, September 30, 2021 2:15 PM
To: Office of Commissioner Fay
Subject: We Can't Afford Higher Rates from FPL

Commissioner Andrew Fay, 

I am a Florida resident and customer of Florida Power & Light (FPL) and I am sick and tired 

of the outrageous, unjust rate increases. I received notification that FPL intends to increase 

rates for customers like me. I am urging you to rethink this decision and not increase our bills.  

This past year has been extremely challenging financially for many people in the state of 

Florida. A rate increase is the last thing we need, especially for vulnerable folks who may be 

on a fixed income or struggling to find work.  

I urge you to reconsider this rate increase. 

Tammy Lettieri  

tammylettieri@aol.com  

3302 Carambola Circle S.  

Coconut Creek, Florida 33066 
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Antonia Hover

From: Wendy Mueller <wendysue1052@att.net>
Sent: Thursday, September 30, 2021 2:10 PM
To: Office of Commissioner Fay
Subject: We Can't Afford Higher Rates from FPL

Commissioner Andrew Fay, 

I am writing as a concerned Florida resident and customer of Florida Power & Light (FPL). I 

received notification that FPL intends to increase rates for customers like me. I am urging you 

to rethink this decision and not increase our bills.  

The use of our land for solar panels is not helping our atmosphere. The bounce off of the 

panels causes 85% of the energy to be rereleased into our atmosphere and warming the 

atmosphere unnecessarily. While a noble idea it is destroying land and air. Perhaps there is a 

better and cheaper idea. 

This past year has been extremely challenging financially for many people in the state of 

Florida. A rate increase is the last thing we need, especially for vulnerable folks who may be 

on a fixed income or struggling to find work.  

I urge you to reconsider this rate increase. 

Wendy Mueller  

wendysue1052@att.net  

Po Box 512438  

Punta Gorda, Florida 33951 
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Antonia Hover

From: Colleen Horan <info@email.actionnetwork.org>
Sent: Thursday, September 30, 2021 1:43 PM
To: Office of Commissioner Fay
Subject: We Can't Afford Higher Rates from FPL

Commissioner Andrew Fay, 

I am writing as a concerned Florida resident and customer of Florida Power & Light (FPL). I 

received notification that FPL intends to increase rates for customers like me. I am urging you 

to rethink this decision and not increase our bills.  

This past year has been extremely challenging financially for many people in the state of 

Florida. A rate increase is the last thing we need, especially for vulnerable folks who may be 

on a fixed income or struggling to find work.  

I urge you to reconsider this rate increase. 

Colleen Horan  

horancolleen60@yahoo.com  

1271 Tuscany Blvd  

Venice, Florida 34292 
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Antonia Hover

From: Diana Turner <info@email.actionnetwork.org>
Sent: Thursday, September 30, 2021 1:04 PM
To: Office of Commissioner Fay
Subject: We Can't Afford Higher Rates from FPL

Commissioner Andrew Fay, 

I am writing as a concerned Florida resident and customer of Florida Power & Light (FPL). I 

received notification that FPL intends to increase rates for customers like me. I am urging you 

to rethink this decision and not increase our bills.  

This past year has been extremely challenging financially for many people in the state of 

Florida. A rate increase is the last thing we need, especially for vulnerable folks who may be 

on a fixed income or struggling to find work.  

I urge you to reconsider this rate increase. 

Diana Turner  

cddragracing@aol.com  

1095 Ne 44th Terrace  

Okeechobee, Florida 34972 
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Antonia Hover

From: Mary Grayson <info@email.actionnetwork.org>
Sent: Thursday, September 30, 2021 12:47 PM
To: Office of Commissioner Fay
Subject: We Can't Afford Higher Rates from FPL

Commissioner Andrew Fay, 

I am writing as a concerned Florida resident and customer of Florida Power & Light (FPL). I 

received notification that FPL intends to increase rates for customers like me. I am urging you 

to rethink this decision and not increase our bills.  

This past year has been extremely challenging financially for many people in the state of 

Florida. A rate increase is the last thing we need, especially for vulnerable folks who may be 

on a fixed income or struggling to find work.  

I urge you to reconsider this rate increase. 

Mary Grayson  

mgrayson1@yahoo.com  

142 Indigo Road  

Rotonda West, Florida 33947 

 

  

 
 




